Poole Road Widening

Project

Design Plan Public Meeting

June 12, 2019

Thank You for Attending!

Based on public feedback we have revised the
original plans. We have the new maps displayed and
are here to get feedback and answer questions you
may have. We are listening! Please give us your
input by June 26, at https://publicinput.com/4583
or on the paper comment forms that are provided
here tonight.

About:

The project is at the 65% design phase. Some of
the features that the project includes are:
 Curb and gutter:

+ 12" multi-purpose path (north side):

« 8' sidewalk (south side):

« Additional crosswalks at Maybrook Ave:
 Crosswalks at Barwell Road:

« HAWK pedestrian signal near River Knoll Dr
(east):

« Combination of grass and concrete medians:

» Improved bus stops:

« Street lighting:

« Traffic signal upgrades: and,

» Improvements to the Barwell Road Intersection.

What's New:

Based on public feedback we made design changes,
we:

« Removed 5' bike lanes from both sides of Poole
Road;

» Provided 12' multi-purpose path (north side);

« Provided 8' sidewalk (south side); and,

« Revised U-Turn bulb at Green Needles Blvd.

City of Raleigh Information

Engineering Services

Roadway Design & Construction

For more information about this project,
visit raleighnc.gov and search
"Poole Road Widening Project"”

Typical Section:

The project includes curb and gutter along both
sides of Poole Road and two 11-foot travel lanes in
both directions with a 17-foot wide grass median.
Left turn lanes with a 4-foot wide concrete median
are provided at Green Needles Blvd., River Knoll Dr.
(west), and Riverview Rd. Full movement
intersections with left turn lanes are proposed at
Maybrook Dr./Hickory Hollow Ln., Jeffrey St., and
Barwell Rd. A 12-foot wide multipurpose path is
included along the north side of the road that
extends to the Neuse River Trail parking lot. An 8-
foot wide sidewalk is proposed along the south
side of Poole Road.

Schedule:

Comments accepted through June 26, 2019
Summer 2019 - Comments compiled and reviewed
July 2019 - City Council Design Presentation

Late Summer - Right-of-way and easement
acquisition phase begins.

Spring 2020 - Advertise for construction bids
Summer 2020 - Pre-Construction Public Meeting
Summer 2020 - Begin Construction

Summer 2022 - Project Completed

Contact

Beth Quinn, PE

Senior Engineer
Beth.Quinn@raleighnc.gov
(919) 996-3542






